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Ms Roisin Feeney
Senior Environment Advisor- P2N
ARTC
324 Queen Street 
BRISBANE CITY
Queensland 4000

16/09/2020

Dear Roisin
Inland Rail – Parkes to Narromine (SSI 7475)

Pre-Operation Compliance Report

Reference is made to the Parkes to Narromine Pre-Operation Compliance Report
(5-0000-240-EEC-00-RP-0003_1), as required under condition A30 of SSI 7475 (the approval) and
submitted to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) on 10 August
2020.

The Department has reviewed the Construction/Operation Compliance Report and considers it to
generally satisfy the reporting requirements of the approval/consent and the Department’s
Compliance Reporting Post Approval Requirements (June 2018).  

As required by the approval, please make publicly available a copy of the Report on the company
website 

Please note that the Department’s acceptance of this Report is not endorsement of the compliance
status of the project. Non-compliances identified in the Report will be assessed in accordance with
the Department’s Compliance Policy. Further correspondence may be sent in relation to
non-compliances.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Dr Paul Rutherford on 02 6229 7907.

Yours sincerely 

Katrina O'Reilly
Team Leader - Compliance
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

